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July 31, 2020 

 

TO ALL OWNERS/RESIDENTS OF 1210 RADOM STREET 

PROPER DISPOSAL OF RECYCLING 

 

Miller Waste (Recycling) was on site this morning and gave the 

corporation a final warning regarding the disposal of recycling.  

NO BLUE RECYCLING BAGS are permitted to be placed in the 

recycling bins. This is considered contaminated and if we 

continue to use them, Miller Waste will no longer pick up the 

recycling. This will have a major effect on the corporation.  

We are asking all owners and residents to please properly 

dispose of recycling in the labeled bins outside at the rear of the 

building without using any bags.  

Any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the 

management office at 905.839.1246. 

Stay Safe & Healthy, 

 

Vanessa Lewis 

Property Manager 
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